
 

Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs to be provided with reasonable accommodations, please call the 
DPW at (465-2246) at least 72 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made. 

HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE 
Town of Hollis 

7 Monument Square 

Hollis, New Hampshire 03049 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING AGENDA 
 

 

 

 

The Highway Safety Committee will meet on Tuesday, April 20th, 2021 at 1 pm at the Town of 

Hollis Community Room for the following purposes.  

 

Due to the ongoing situation with COVID-19, the Town of Hollis Highway Safety Committee is 

taking extra steps to ensure everyone adheres to the 6’ distancing rule by spacing members and any 

interested public attendees.    
  

 

MEMBERS OF THE HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE:  
 

Jim Belanger, Chairman; Vice Chair, Paul Miller; Peter Band, Selectmen’s Representative; Ted 

Chamberlin; Joan Cudworth, DPW Director; Joseph Hoebeke, Police Chief; Deb Lussier; Don 

Ryder; Herm Stickney; Rick Towne, Fire Chief 

 

Approval of Minutes:  
January 19th, 2021 

   

New Business: 

 

1. Election of Officers 

2. Request by Mr. Groll, Apple Lane; install a stop or yield sign or speed hump placed on the 

south bound side of Rocky Pond Rd at the intersection with Wood Ln.  
3. Request by Craig Weiner, Wright Rd; re-design the intersection at Broad St and Wright Rd. 

4. Request from School Bus company/bus driver to install a stop sign at the Ames Rd and 

Witches Spring Rd intersection. 

 

Old Business:  

 

1. Follow up on the So. Merrimack Rd (Mr. Roach) traffic mitigation which was presented to 

the BOS and approved. 

 

 

Next Meeting:  

July 20th, 2021 
(if needed) 

 

Adjourn  

 
 The meeting is open to the public 

       
Posted: April 2021  


